
On July 29th, 2020, Southern California Hospice Foundation will join 4 other leading nonprofit 
organizations to raise $75,000 in support of OC’s older adults in need. 


More specifically, SCHF will be raising $40,000 for the Heavenly Home! 


Give now and help OC families enjoy the freedom to focus on the things that matter most during their 
loved ones’ final days. All donations will be matched dollar-for-dollar, and will be used to guarantee 

continuity of care, ensuring that no patient ever dies alone.


With plans to open our doors in 2021, we invite you to help us create a loving home of the last stage. 


https://preserving-dignity-giving-day.ocnonprofitcentral.org/organizations/southern-california-hospice-foundation
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